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November 30, 2001

Letter No.: 01-57ETO: All County Welfare Directors 
All County Administrative Officers
All County Medi-Cal Program Specialists/Liaisons
All County Health Executives
All County Mental Health Directors

ERRATA TO ALL COUNTY WELFARE DIRECTORS LETTER (ACWDL) 01-57: 
TOLL-FREE NUMBER CORRECTION AND ADDITION TO “REFERENCE” IN 
THAT LETTER

The purpose of this ACWDL is to correct the toll-free telephone number given in 
ACWDL 01-57 (October 15, 2001), and to add a reference letter that was omitted.

1. Under “Modification 2”, the correct toll-free number is: 1 -800-880-5305.

2. Add “ACWDL No. 99-06” to “Reference.”

We apologize for any inconvenience that this may have caused.

If you have any questions concerning this letter, please direct them to Mr. Carl Miller at 
(916) 657-0562.

Sincerely,

ORIGINAL SIGNED BY

Richard Brantingham
Acting Chief
Medi-Cal Eligibility Branch




